Donations Needed!

Dear Parents/ Carers,

It is that time of year again!

This year we are continuing to develop the garden area, last year the focus was the
vegetable garden which we have made a start planting this year. This year we are
going to create a wildlife garden and we desperately need your help.

If you would like to help out, please donate any of the following:

Hand tools, such as hammers, screwdrivers, saws, etc (please these must be
fit for purpose)
Screws/ nails
Gardening tools
Hosepipe

Water butts

Plants

Seeds

Trees

Plastic pipe/ drain pipe
Bricks

Timber

Logs

Planters/ pots
Compost

Bark

All donations would be very much appreciated and if anyone would like to volunteer
to help please get in touch.

Thank you for your time and continued support. Please send your donation to school
before Tuesday 6% June.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Barbour (Nurture Teacher)



